
 
Wednesday 10th March 2021 

Reading Raffle 
Dear Parents/Carers, 

As you know, Reading Karate is an incentive we use in school to 

encourage engagement with reading for pleasure at home. This year it 

has been disrupted by our most recent lockdown, which will make it 

impossible for children to complete the challenge successfully. We have 

therefore taken the decision to relaunch this in September, when the 

children move into their new school year.   

We have however come up with an alternative incentive, which we hope 

will engage children in a similar way. Children in EYFS and KS1 will be 

given the opportunity to be entered into a ‘Reading Raffle’ each week. All 

they need to do to earn a raffle ticket is read 5 times a week at home 

with an adult.  Please continue to write comments in their reading diaries 

to enable them to receive their entry.  Each week the class teacher will 

draw a winner who will receive a prize! 

I would like to take this opportunity to thank you for your ongoing 

support with reading at home; it really does make a huge difference. 

Yours Sincerely,  

Miss Cocks 

Reading Leader 


